
Nationstar Mortgage LLC 
 

Texas Veterans Housing Assistance Program (VHAP)  

Program Bulletin 

New website reference 

 

Bulletin #17-06 Veterans Housing Assistance Program 

October 12, 2017        Nationstar Program Administrator 

 

Nationstar Mortgage as Program Administrator for the Veterans Housing Assistance Program is 

notifying all program servicers that a new website is now available that contains all Guides, 

Servicing Forms, and Servicing Exhibits referenced in Chapters 10-13.  The purpose of this bulletin 

is to make the required changes in the Program Guidelines and announce the new website. 

 
Change: 

Location 
of TVLB 
Guides, 
Bulletins, 
Forms and 
Exhibits 

Replace:  https://investorwebportal.nationstarmtg.com/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f 
New Website location:  https://masterservicing.nationstarmtg.com/ 

 

Part Two, Loan Servicing, Part Five Forms and Part Six Exhibits changes:  

Section: Change: 

Chapters 
10-13 

Correct website reference to reflect https://servicerupload.nationstarmtg.com, as 
appropriate. 

 

Part Five and Six, Forms and Exhibits: 

Section: Change: 

Part Five 
Forms 

Replace with “found on our website:  https://masterservicing.nationstarmtg.com/”. 

Part Six 
Exhibits 

Replace with “found on our website:  https://masterservicing.nationstarmtg.com/”. 

 

Questions or comments regarding this Bulletin may be directed to Joyce Vincent at 

Joyce.Vincent@nationstarmail.com or (303) 515-8182. 

 

Your cooperation is appreciated. 

 

Thank you. 

https://investorwebportal.nationstarmtg.com/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f
https://masterservicing.nationstarmtg.com/

